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Selectmen’s Meeting 

MINUTES 
Bristol Town Office, June 23rd, 2021 

 
 

Selectmen Present:  Chad Hanna, Kristine Poland, Paul Yates 

 

Executive Session: The Board was called to order by Chair Hanna at 6.30 pm and 

immediately entered into an executive session pursuant to M.R.S. Title 1, chapter 13, § 

405.6.A for the purposes of discussing personnel matters. Motion passed, 3 – 0, and the 

Board entered Executive Session at 6.30 pm. 

The Board left Executive Session at 8.53 p.m. 

The Chair reported that the Selectmen will meet with the Town Administrator in a 

further Executive Session at 6.30 pm on Wednesday, June 30th, to review the next steps 

with KMA Consulting. 

Selectmen reviewed and approved one Building Permit application, for a new home on 

Map 008, lot 011-C-4. 

Warrants were reviewed and signed for Payroll and Accounts Payable for the Town 

Office, Fire and Rescue Department, Parks and Recreation Department and the Bristol / 

South Bristol Transfer Station. 

There being no further business, the Board adjourned at 7.00 pm. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Chad Hanna 
Chair, Board of Selectmen 


